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Commission to Hold Virtual Listening Session with Advocacy Organizations  
for Discussion of Commission’s Draft FY 2022-2026 Strategic Plan 

 
WASHINGTON, D.C., April 18, 2022 – The U.S. AbilityOne Commission will hold a virtual listening 
session for invited organizations that advocate for people with disabilities to discuss the Commission’s 
draft FY 2022-2026 Strategic Plan.  
 
The listening session will take place via Zoom on Monday, April 25, 2022, from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. ET. 
 
This event replaces the Town Hall for advocates that was originally scheduled for April 14, 2022.  
 
The listening session is for advocacy organizations outside the AbilityOne Program and is designed to 
complement the Nonprofit Agency Town Hall held on April 8, 2022.  
 
Advocates may start the registration process for the event by emailing Angela Phifer at 
aphifer@abilityone.gov, or contacting her by phone at (703) 798-5873.   
 
The Commission plans to make a video and transcript of the listening session available for public 
viewing after the event.  
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